
Lynnfield Recreation Commission 
Meeting Minutes

 Tuesday December 7, 2016

Matt Monkiewicz, Rich Sjoberg, Frank Morelli, Mike Cuddy, Rod Boone, Terri Farrell, Joe Maney
  & Julie Mallett  

1. 7:06 pm the meeting was called to order by Matt Monkiewicz

2. Vince Inglese and the Rail Trail Committee presented the proposed Lynnfield/Wakefield rail trail.  There 
was much discussion around this topic.  The Recreation Committee will continue to discuss this at our 
next meeting.

3. Matt made a motion to approve the minutes from the October 26th meeting.  Rod seconded it and they all 
agreed.

4. Signatures we obtained for invoices.

5. Julie updated the committee on programming.  We partnered with LCC to offer an Afternoon of Winter 
Crafts.  Terri Farrell said it was well received.  We are looking into more opportunities to work with the 
LCC to offer programming. The tree lighting was a success.  Matt thanked everyone who worked 
extremely hard to make sure it went off without a hitch. We will be looking into updated the stage.  We 
will be working with the Town Engineer as well as the Aggi Tech.  Learn to skate started Sunday and is 
being very well received.  Ski club starts in January and if full.

6. Joe discussed the signage he purchased regarding no dogs on the fields.  We also discussed more signage 
in regards to drinks and chairs for the spring.  Matt suggested looking into more Field Monitors.

7. The committee discussed the budget summit which will take place tomorrow night as well as our goals for
2017.

8. Matt made a motion to adjourn at 9:16.  Frank seconded and they all agreed.


